
2021 MOUSBC OPEN CHAMPIONSHIPS 

SHREWSBURY LANES & CONCORD BOWL 

ST. LOUIS COUNTY, MO 

COVID-19 POLICIES 

As you probably expect, in order to hold this 

event, we will be subject to the guidelines of 

the CDC, the State of Missouri, and St. Louis 

County for occupancy limits and social  

distancing procedures. 

1. St. Louis County Health Department has a mask mandate in effect, and we expect that it will still 

be in effect during the MOUSBC Open Championships.  It is the same in both centers.  MASKS 

ARE REQUIRED unless you are ACTIVELY eating, drinking, or taking your turn on the lanes.  It is 

suggested that you pull your mask down while involved in those activities, so that it is available 

when you might need it.  You must have your mask on while on the concourse, using the  

restrooms, etc. 

2. Tournament staff will wear masks anytime there are face-to-face dealing with participants. 

3. At this time, the capacity limits in St. Louis County for bowling centers is 50%.  Based on 

squad sizes, both bowling centers will be able to accommodate full squads and still allow for 

spectators or guests.  If that changes again, we will publicize that.   

4. We will NOT be allowing check-in for any squad earlier than one-hour prior to the squad starting 

time.   

5. Tournament recaps will be used.  If scorekeepers are not present on your squad, we ask that one 

person from each team take charge of the scoresheet to limit the number of people interacting 

with the recap boards.  They will be sanitized between squads before re-use. 

6. We reiterate our change in tournament policies for this year.  We will issue refunds prior to  

bowling FOR ANY REASON up until the end of the tournament.  PLEASE, if you’re feeling ill on the 

weekend you are scheduled to bowl, stay home.  If you have issue with any of our policies, 

please understand that we are doing what we think is best for the event.  If you disagree, just ask 

for a refund. 


